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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
17 March 2020, Vista Group International Ltd, Auckland, New Zealand 

Vista Group cancels dividend 

Vista Group wishes to clarify the announcement released to the market at 8.31am (NZT) this 
morning.  
In light of the uncertainty surrounding the impact of the COVID-19 outbreak on the global film 
industry, Vista Group has today announced that it has cancelled the FY2019 final dividend of 
2.1 cents per share announced on 27 February 2020. No payment will be made by Vista 
Group by reference to the record date for that dividend.  
The Board will continue to review payment of dividends in future as the trajectory of the 
COVID-19 outbreak and its impact on the global film industry becomes clearer.  

For further information please contact: 

Kimbal Riley 
Chief Executive Officer 
Vista Group International Ltd 
Contact: +64 21 447 901 


